Delegates from Nankai University Visited NTNU

2010.12.03 (Fri. 17:00~18:00)





Delegates from Nankai University visited NTNU on Dec. 3, 2010. The delegation was headed by Professor Hou visited NTNU for the purpose of academic cooperation. The delegation was received by NTNU representatives: Vice President Lin, Dean Chuang (Office of International Affairs), Dean Lin(College of Fine and Applied Arts), and Director Li(Department of Fine Arts). Dean Chuang and NTNU Student Ambassadors guided the delegation for a campus tour after the official meeting.